
 

Congratulations on being accepted to provide an online poster presentation at the Royal 
Entomological Society’s Annual Meeting, Ento23, taking place this September. 

Below are detailed instructions for preparing your presentation. 

• All online poster presentations must be sent to the organisers in advance, by 
Wednesday 30 August. 

• Please also send us your contact details (name, email address, Twitter handle) so 
that we can include this on the webpage. 

• All posters should be prepared as a PORTRAIT PDF.  

• Presentations should be one side of A4 only. 

• The font size should be 10pt minimum. 

• Please ensure the PDF is high resolution. 

• Make sure your research aims and outcomes are clear and avoid using large 
sections of text. 

• Your presentation will be available online during the conference week and a further 
3 months for delegates to view in their own time. 

If there is work in your presentation that you would not like to be shared, please ensure 
you highlight this on your poster. You can use the Do Not Tweet symbol below. If you do 
not note this, it is assumed this information can be shared more widely. 
 

 
 

 
• When preparing your presentation, please consider your graphics and text colour 

to make your presentation accessible and colour-blind friendly. There are plenty of 
resources online to ensure your presentation is visually accessible. 


